
Officials Report  

March 17, 2013 

 

 SC Senior and Junior Champs were well staffed and ran well.  21 National Certification 

evaluations were requested and performed by 4 evaluators.   Due to a periodic shortage of 

timers, the Senior Champs meet had to be stopped a couple of times while awaiting additional 

timers. 

 

 Leadership positions for the summer long course championship meets are currently being filled.  

 

  Received guidance from USA Swimming about the Administrative Official position which is 

similar to the guidelines contemplated by PVS.  Content and timing of the first clinics are being 

formulated by the Officials Committee. 

 

 Officials Committee is reviewing PVS procedures for certification of stroke and turn officials 

while also examining requirements of other LSC’s.    

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Rubin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


